
  

 

 

 

3/2/2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It is hard to believe that schools have been closed now for four weeks. This has been a 

very challenging time for parents, pupils and staff and I would like to commend you 

all for the tremendous job you are doing.  

To all our parents, I know that home learning has not been easy and has been 

physically and mentally exhausting but by getting to children to watch the learning 

videos and engage in the online learning tasks set by the teachers, you are preparing 

the children for a smooth return to school. 

If your child has not completed their work or if they have not uploaded work and sent 

it to their teacher, it is important that they do so as soon as possible. We would ask 

you to please ensure that several pieces of work at least, are submitted to the teacher 

each week, as this is the only way that we can see that a child is engaging in their 

learning and also the only way the teacher can provide feedback and support.  

We fully understand that there are days when you may have other commitments or 

may be unable to engage your child in their learning, but if you miss a day or two or 

are late submitting work, please start again. We do understand.  

If you require support or advice, please contact the class teacher on SeeSaw or myself 

at school. It is a very difficult time but we are all in this together.  

 

You will have seen on the media that the school closure has been extended to the 5th 

of March. The Executive are due to meet on the 18th February to decide if schools will 

reopen on the 8th March or if there will be an extension to the school closures. As 

soon as we receive any information we will keep you informed.  

 

Important Dates 

Staff/Parent interviews via telephone- week beginning 8th February. 

 

Mid term break- 15th - 19th February. School will be closed and there will be no online 

learning this week. 

 

Week beginning 22nd February- Staff will distribute additional Home Learning packs. 

 

Take care everyone and stay safe. Remember if you or your child needs any support, 

advice or help, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Thank you 

 

Mrs F Boyd 


